
PRESS

COMING UP
August - September

August 22 - September 2
Back to School Packets

Uniform Exchange
 

August 31
4:00 - 6:30 p.m. 

Back to School Night
 

September 6 
First Day K-8

 
September 9

First Day 3 & 5 Day Preschool
 

September 13
First Day 2 Day Preschool

Dear FCA Families,
It is an honor to serve you as the interim principal. I was the principal at
Saint John's School in Little Canada for 22 years and retired in 2018. Since
that time, I have served in consultant and principal positions at a few other
schools.
I have spent these first few days meeting with teachers and staff, planning
and preparing for the beginning of the school year. We will be sharing
teacher assignments in the coming days.

Mark your calendars! Back to School night is
Wednesday, August 31 from 4 pm to 6:30 pm!!

Back to School Packets & Uniform Exchange Information
Back to school packets will be available for pick up beginning Monday, August
22. Every family, preschool - 8th grade, will have a packet to pick up. These
packets contain back to school information as well as forms that must be
returned before school begins. Most families bring their completed packets to
the Back to School Event (Wednesday, August 31 - see below). If you cannot
attend this event, please bring your completed forms to the office before the
first day of school.  Packets will be available for pick up in the school entryway
(starting August 22) Monday - Friday from 8:30 a.m. - 3 p.m. Packets will also
be available during Back to School night.  

Our uniform exchange items will be available, free of charge, to
any K-8 family who may be interested. "Shopping" will be available
during the following dates/times: 
Monday, August 22 - Wednesday, August 31 from 8:30 a.m. - 1 p.m.
Wednesday, August 31 from 4 - 6:30 pm

School Supply Lists can be found at 
https://frassati-wbl.org/family-resources/

Night

Please feel free to reach out to me if you have
any questions. I look forward to meeting you at
our Back to School night on August 31!

Mrs. Mary Kay Rowan
mkrowan@frassatiwbl.org



Fall Sports for Grades 5-8
We are pleased to offer soccer and volleyball this fall. We do not have details
on practices/game times yet, but complete & return the attached form if your
child is interested in joining a team. Cost to join is $95/team. Payments can
be made later once specifics are known. All participants need a Sports
Physical on file with the Health Office prior to participating. Contact Coralie
Kroll at coralie.kroll@frassatiwbl.org with questions regarding sports
physicals.  
 
Soccer - Mr. Matt Wegleitner, FCA parent, will once again coach our co-ed
soccer team. He is in need of an assistant coach this fall. Reach out to Tyson
Korb at tyson.korb@frassatiwbl.org if you are interested in helping (Virtus
training required).  
 
Volleyball - Coach needed. Reach out to Tyson Korb at
tyson.korb@frassatiwbl.org if you are interested in helping (Virtus training
required).  

Seeking Coaches for Fall Soccer Club for Preschool (age 4) - Grade 1  
(We will not be able to offer this opportunity without volunteer coaches!)
In the past we have offered a soccer club as a way for our younger Falcons to learn/improve soccer skills and
make new friends within our school community. We would like to offer this opportunity this fall and are looking for
2-3 parent volunteers who would be interested in leading the group. Volunteers must be current on Virtus
training requirements (see here for info). Soccer knowledge is helpful.  

Tentative club dates/times are September 11, 25 and
October 2, 9 and 16 from 3 pm to 4:30 pm.

If you are interested in this coaching opportunity, please
contact Tyson Korb at tyson.korb@frassatiwbl.org.

Welcome Back Falcons!
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